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In accordance with the memorandum between the Tashkent University of Information Technologies named
after  Muhammad  al-Khwarizmi  (TUIT)  and  the  Belarusian  State  University  of  Informatics  and  Radio
electronics (BSUIR), from February 1, the teachers of our university take part in a training seminar for
exchange of experience. This seminar will last until February 28.

The purpose of the training seminar and the experience exchange is the assimilation of new educational
materials, the joint creation of educational materials for educational process and the training of highly
qualified personnel for joint faculty of information technologies TUIT-BSUIR.
We remind that on September 13, 2018, an agreement was signed on the organization of the Joint Faculty
of Information Technologies (SFIT TUIT-BSUIR) between the Muhammad al-Khwarizmi Tashkent University
of Information Technologies and the Belarusian State University of Informatics and Radio electronics.
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